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Official Diary

Friday, 19 October 1951

Talked to Mr. Douglass about report
which will be delivered later today by

Discussed with Mr. Pforzheimer and draft of
a letter to be sent to the Bureau of the Budget in regard to atomic
legislation.

Talked with Mr. Pforzheimer about our proposed building
and the reactions of Congressman McCormack.

Called Mr. McMahon to find out what had happened to our
evaluation of the Hoover letter on the split in the Politburo. 0$I
is taking too much time and the evaluation is two weeks overdue.

Dr. Chadwell called and said that he had received acceptances
from all three of the proposed consultants on atomic energy matters.
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